
My Dear Students, Parents and Well Wishers, 
                        I am 
addressing you all after quite a while, and I sincerely 
hope that the intervening period of the second wave of 
Covid 19 has not been too harsh on you. 
 
With a heavy heart I have to inform you that this phase 
of the journey of life as Principal of Convent of Jesus 
and Mary Dehra Dun is now ending.  I have to now 
move to CJM Ambala and Sr. Alice will take over as the 
Principal here from 2nd week of July 2021. 
 
My tenure in Dehra Dun has been immensely joyful 
and satisfying, because I have always experienced your 
unwavering co-operation and steadfast support at all 
times. 
 
Dear parents, your encouragement and assistance has 
helped me greatly to work untiringly for the all round 
development of your children and of the school.  My 
sincere thanks to one and all. 
 
My precious students, you are my utmost pride and 
you must always remember that each one of you is 
unique and wonderful and are the torch bearer of the 
values you have imbibed here. 
 
I will miss you all and I wish you the very best in life. 
 
I am deeply grateful to God that I could complete my 
service and responsibilities to the best of my abilities.  I 
also thank all of you for the trust you have placed in 
me all these challenging times.  
 
Take care. 
 
God Bless you all 
Sr. Greta 
Principal 
Convent of Jesus and Mary, Dehra Dun.         


